
Economic Data Reporting
Stakeholder Discussion

Wednesday, August 26th, 2020 
2:00 – 4:00 PM AKDT / 3:00 – 5:00 PM PDT

link to online meeting: npfmc.adobeconnect.com/edr

Join the kickoff discussion about potential revisions to the four 
existing EDR programs

The North Pacific Fishery Management Council is holding a series of virtual 
discussions to hear your ideas for improving the usability, efficiency, and 
consistency of existing EDR programs, while minimizing their cost and the work 
involved to industry and the government. This first discussion will include 
considerations of all EDRs to help the Social Science Planning Team identify 
topics for further follow-up discussions. Participation is open to the public.

For more info on this meeting, and the EDR programs in 
general, visit the website www.npfmc.org/edr

Contact sarah.marrinan@noaa.gov to get emailed updates.  
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